
 

LITPC YOUTH SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION 

Graduating Leos or sons/daughters, grandsons/granddaughters of Lions or 

Lioness are eligible to apply for the LITPC (Lions International Trading Pin Club) 

Youth Scholarship.  Two ($2,500) scholarships will be awarded.  In 2012, the first 

recipient was a Leo from Pennsylvania.  In 2013, the recipient was from Virginia.  

In 2014, the recipient was from Iowa.  In 2015, the recipient was from Virginia.  In 

2016, there was 1 recipient from Georgia and 1 recipient from Minnesota.  In 

2017, there were 2 recipients both from New York.  The 2018 recipients will be 

announced at the Pin Traders Annual Breakfast at the Lions International 

Convention in Las Vegas, Nevada in July, 2018.   

The current forms for the scholarships are available on line at www.litpc.org   In 

the right column, click on LITPC Scholarship Information.  Then click on 

Scholarship Application Form.  Please follow the instructions, fill out ALL the 

forms neatly and correctly which includes the 4 essay questions (in 350 words or 

less) and the question about scholarships that you have been offered along with 

submitting a certified copy of your high school transcript including activities.    

Plus you also need to attach recommendations from 2 persons (i.e. teacher, 

coach, clergy, employer, etc.) AND attach a recommendation letter from a Lions 

Club member indicating the name of the Club and state/province and country in 

which the Club is located.   

ALL forms and letters are to be submitted by MARCH 1, 2018 to: 

Lion Bill Guthrie, Scholarship Chairman 

5M Pin Traders Club and Board Member of LITPC 
9-101st Lane NW 
Coon Rapids, MN   55448 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 763-786-8072 or 

bmguthrie9@q.com     
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